
“Soar with the Eagles” 

Gagetown School 
6 Loomcroft Lane 

Gagetown, NB  E5M 1H2 

Phone: (506)488-3561  
Fax: (506)488-3569 

We will empower students to take ownership of their learning and personal development 
while instilling a sense of curiosity and wonder.  We will teach our students respect and 

responsibility for themselves, each other and the global community. 
 

Dr. Monique Allain, Principal                 Kara Mersereau , Administrative Assistant 

 

 
Dear Parents: 
 
Once again, your Gagetown Home and School Association will be having a magazine campaign 
where we ask you, the parents, not the students to be the sellers of the magazines.  This fundraiser 
allows our Association to keep a profit of one third (1/3) of the cost of each magazine sold.  In the 
past, we have averaged between $700 and $1000 for each campaign. 
 
The money raised will be used for activities that will benefit all students at Gagetown School.  Often 
this money is used to help offset the cost for students to attend special events such as plays, sport 
competitions and festivals. 
 
Magazines can be ordered as gifts, perhaps for Christmas.  A card will be sent by the magazine 
company (QSP) announcing your gift. 
 
You may also renew your magazine subscription through this program.  If you have a card from 
your magazine offering you a special lower price, just attach the card to your order form and pay 
that price. 
 
You may pay with cash, cheque or credit card.  Please note the special envelope for credit card 
orders.  Magazines may be ordered online or through texting by using the School Online 
ID#3706736. 
 
I hope you will take the opportunity to ask family, friends and co-workers to purchase a magazine. 
Every order counts! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Judy Anne Breen 
Magazine Committee 
488-2866 
kbreen@live.ca 
 

Dates of Campaign: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 to Tuesday, October 13, 2015.   
Please return orders in catalogue envelope to Ms. Mersereau (Administrative Assistant) at the 
office. 

Judy Anne Breen 


